
 
From: JS  
Sent: Tuesday, January 19, 2021 2:34 PM 
To: Kate Colin <Kate.Colin@cityofsanrafael.org> 
Cc: Maika Llorens Gulati <Maika@cityofsanrafael.org>; Maribeth Bushey 
<Maribeth.Bushey@cityofsanrafael.org>; Rachel Kertz <Rachel.Kertz@cityofsanrafael.org>; Jim Schutz 
<Jim.Schutz@cityofsanrafael.org>; Lindsay Lara <Lindsay.Lara@cityofsanrafael.org> 
Subject: Proposed 3rd and Lindaro Driveway Closure - PUBLIC COMMENT  
  
Hello, 
I am a San Rafael resident, and I am writing to express my concern regarding the possible closure of the entrance to 
the Walgreens parking lot from 3rd St. As someone who walks in this area pretty regularly, I would strongly prefer 
that the lot entrance from 3rd remain open. As things stand, it can be sketchy walking/crossing here, and I am also 
concerned that this proposed change will be detrimental not just for foot traffic, but bicyclists and local traffic, and 
also that our local business will be detrimentally impacted by this as a result of this. 
I oppose the permanent closure of the driveway/entrance to the public parking lot from 3rd St. at Lindaro. 
Sincerely, 
Jeremy Shaw 
 




